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I am opposed to this assault and war on recreational boating! 

I have a boat a recreate on the upper and lower Willamette. This legislation is wrong, 

and it impacts hundreds if not thousands of people whom boat on this section of the 

Willamette!  

VOTE NO!! Allow the current boating laws to remain in effect!! Stop this wrongful 

attack on recreation!  
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